

Tiny Tots Co-operative Nursery School

Box 539, Rodney, ON, NOL 2CO

Phone: 519-785-2164

Email: ttcns78@gmail.com

Monday, January 25, 2021

Tiny Tots Co-operative Nursery School would like to share the exciting news that we have been awarded the contract to deliver the EarlyON Child and Family Centre programs and services in western Elgin County starting March 15th, 2021!

We would also like to thank you for the letter of support that was submitted this past November as part of our application/RFP to be the lead agency to administer and deliver the EarlyOn system in the west.

We look forward to retaining and building relationships with our local community partners and colleagues to provide EarlyON programs and services to families that are inclusive, innovative, and high quality. Tiny Tots is looking forward to future discussions about collaborations, needs in the community, and how we can best deliver local programs that can meet those needs.

Thank you again!

Sincerely,

President

Tiny Tots Co-op Nursery School of Aldborough Inc.

Supervisor, RECE

Tiny Tots Co-op Nursery School of Aldborough Inc.